
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

Date: January 12, 2010 
  

To: Zoning Administrator 
  

From: Delinda Robinson 
  

Subject: Request to Continue DA090260 (Linden) 
  

 
 
The applicant did not receive the public notices for posting so the project was not properly noticed.  
Therefore, staff requests that the hearing on this project be continued to the meeting of January 28, 
2010.  


